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Berlin, 26th August 2015 

8th USPE European Police Championships Cycling 
15th – 19th September 2016 in Erpe-Mere/Belgium 

Registration 

The 8th USPE European Police Championships Cycling will take place 
from 15th – 19th September 2016 in Erpe-Mere/Belgium.  

On behalf of the Union Sportive des Polices d’Europe the Belgium Police 
Sports Association (Belgische Politiesportbond – Fédération Sportive de la 
Police Belge (BPSB-FSPB)) has the honour to invite you to these 
Championships. 

The registration of participation (Form 1) shall be sent back not later than  

15th October 2015. It is necessary to inform about non-participation. 

After receipt of the entries further information and details will be given to each 
inscribed country. 
 


